

To: [REDACTED]
From: Lesley Groff
Sent: Wed 2/27/2019 5:42:17 PM
Subject: Re: Should we Cancel Tickets for Paris?

I wil wait until Friday to cancel the March 2 and March 4 arrivals...just in case.

On Feb 27, 2019, at 12:34 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

He doesnt know his schedule yet . I think we should cancel all the tickets and rebook new ones when he ll be ready

Envoyé de mon iPhone

Le 27 févr. 2019 à 15:53, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> a écrit :

HI [REDACTED]...I need to cancel the tickets for Deimante and Veronika
..Jeffrey will not arrive tomorrow. Earliest is Sat. March 2 for
arrival...Jeffrey wanted to make sure you are in the loop. Do we need
to rebook them?

Begin forwarded message:

From: J <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Should we Cancel Tickets for Paris?
Date: February 27, 2019 at 9:49:17 AM EST
To: Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]>

make sure you coordinate with assya but i wont leave at least until sat

On Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 9:45 AM Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]>
wrote:

We have some guests that are due to arrive Paris
tomorrow, Feb. 28th...should we cancel them?

[REDACTED]
Veronika Lukianchenko

--
please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of

JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved